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The question was brought forward as to whether public notice of an

application for new water right or for relocatio.n petition should be

published in newspaper of general distribution either in the area of the

water right or in statewide newspaper at the applicants expense

The Department does post listing of new applications on its website

However we still do get phone calls from people who do not have computers

asking us to notify them when someone files certain water right as they

may want to object or request hearing

The statutes in several instances do require the Department to publish notice

at the applicants expense For instance non-expedited transfer requires

such notice However there is no such requirement for new water rights

or for relocation petitions and several other types of filings The

Departments current rules require notices in several other instances

However we have been advised by the Attorney Generals office to remove

these requirements in our next set of proposed rules


